From: Corona, Gustavo [mailto:Gustavo.Corona@usdoj.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 05, 2019 1:10 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: RE: Travel 

Hello Mr. Berlin,

This is P.O. Gustavo Corona, just wanted to let you know I returned from my conference in San Diego. The Chicago Police Department did not incur any expenses and didn’t get any gifts or additional compensation. My phone number is 773-988-0063 in case you have any questions.  




From: Corona, Gustavo [mailto:Gustavo.Corona@usdoj.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2019 11:36 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Martin, Sean M
Subject: Travel 

Hello, Mr. Berlin

This is P.O. Gustavo Corona, I am currently assigned to a CPD/DEA task Force. R/O is requesting to be carried code 049 from 27 FEB to 01 MAR 19 to attend a DEA Special Operation Conference relative to an on-going investigation in which R/O is the Undercover Officer. The Chicago Police Department will not incur any expenses. I will not be getting any gifts or additional compensation. My phone number is 773-988-0063 in case you have any questions.  
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